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Announcement 

 
Announcement # 20-28 

Date:  April 28, 2020 

Topic:  Updates to Conventional Cashout LLPAs 

Due to changes in the market, PennyMac will make adjustments to the updated values in the 

Conventional ‘FICO/LTV LLPAs Cashout Refinance’ grid effective Wednesday, April 29, 2020. 

The updated values will be as follows: 

 

 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 

 




